
 

 

Minutes of the Executive Session of the Lexington School Committee 
Lexington Town Office Building, Selectmen’s Meeting Room 

1625 Massachusetts Avenue 
Tuesday, April 26, 2011 

 
 
Present: School Committee Chair Mary Ann Stewart, School Committee Members 
Sandro Alessandrini, Bonnie Brodner, Margaret Coppe, and Jessie Steigerwald. 
 
Student representative, Noah Coolidge did not attend the Executive Session. 
 
Mr. Robert Fraser and Ms. Colby Brunt, School Committee Counsel from 
Stoneman, Chandler, & Miller, LLP attended the Executive Session. 
 
The Minutes of the Executive Session were taken by School Committee Chair Mary 
Ann Stewart. 
 
The meeting went into executive session at 9:43 PM. 
 
 
Discussion:  Members of the Committee discussed a request for a contract extension 
from Superintendent, Dr. Paul Ash.  Terms proposed by Dr. Ash called for 2 additional 
years at 3% per year plus the addition of 10 vacation days.  Committee members 
discussed the superintendent’s proposal and agreed to reconvene another Executive 
Session on May 16, 2011 to develop a counter-proposal.  No action was taken. 
 

Motion to return to public session for the purpose of adjourning, 
(Coppe, Steigerwald). Alessandrini-aye; Brodner-aye; Coppe-aye; 
Steigerwald-aye; and Stewart-aye. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:51 PM.  

 
List of documents:  copy of Superintendent’s 2009-2012 employment contract. 
 
 

  Voted released 
  Voted not released 


